
 

Public Notice 

The Mayor and City Commission of the City of 

Twin City, Georgia will have a special called 

meeting on Tuesday, April 23, 2019 at 5:30PM. 

This meeting will be held at the Police 

Department. The purpose of the called meeting 

is to hear an application for a beer, wine, and 

liquor license.  

 

Constance D. Hughes, City Clerk  


